
Corvettes of Berkshire 
December 2012 Newsletter 

The December 5th meeting was held at the Misty Moonlight Diner in Pittsfield, MA.  
President Lou Rocha called the meeting to order at7:30 pm with 14 members present.  In 
attendance were Ed and Valerie Anker, George Beeker, Chick Carmel, Jim Contenta, Butch 
Eddy,  Larry Gattasso, Dave Johnson, Donnie and Joanne Lamoureux, Mike Purcell, Mike 
Sawicki and new member Ralph Ledger. 
 

Past Activities:  A wonderful thanksgiving holiday was enjoyed by all COB members. 
 

Future Activities: 
 
COB Christmas Party - The annual Christmas Party will be held at the Skyline Country Club 
on Saturday, December 8, 2012.  Cocktails will start at 6 pm, with dinner following at 7 and 
dancing after.   
 
Bass Water Grill – The annual dinner at the Bass Water Grill in Cheshire will be held on 
Saturday, January 19, 2013.  Cocktails start at 6 and dinner at 7.  Order off the menu, prime rib 
will be available and separate checks.  Let Ted Kauffman know if you will be attending 
(tfk2@verizon.net or 413- 442-4398) by January 12th. 
 
Elections: 
 
Election of Officers and Board of Directors will take place at the January meeting.  The 
following individuals have been nominated for the positions indicated: 
 
 President  Lou Rocha 
 Vice President  Ted Kauffman 
 Secretary  Ed Anker 
 Treasurer  Joanne Lamoureux 
 Director  Jim Contenta 
 Director  Butch Eddy 
 Director  Dave Johnson 
 Director  Mike Purcell 
 Director  Gary Sharp 
 
2013 Dues: 
 
Dues for 2013 are due by December 31st.  Make your $40 check payable to: 
 
  Corvettes of Berkshire 
  PO Box 1044 
  Pittsfield, MA 01202 



 
 
Items of Interest: 
 
Be sure to check out the Club website for the most current Calendar of Events. 
 
We are still trying to liquidate our clothing inventory.  All remaining items are being sold at cost.  
Don’t miss out on this fantastic deal.  There are only a few items left.  Contact Mike Purcell at 
413-499-4757 or corvettemike04@yahoo.com.  
 
Bedard Chevrolet offers a 10% discount on service and parts to all COB members.  Remember to 
tell them you are a member of Corvettes of Berkshire when you are there for service. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Joanne reported a balance of $1619.66. 
 
Raffle Winner:  Donnie Lamoureux won the raffle. 
 
Next Meeting: 
 
The next meeting on will be held on Wednesday, January 2, 2013 at the Misty Moonlight 
Diner.  The meeting will start at 7:30, but arrive by 6:30 if you plan to eat there.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Ed Anker 
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